
Dear customers, 

 
our customer centers in Salzgitter-Lebenstedt 

and Salzgitter-Bad are on 
 

Monday 8 August 2022 
 

closed due to an IT conversion. 
 

In urgent cases you can reach our customer 

service by phone: 05341 / 408-111. 
 

In the event of a fault, we can of course be 
reached at the following telephone numbers: 

 
breakdown service 

Natural gas, electricity, water and heat: 
 

05341 / 84 14 14 

 
From Tuesday, August 9, 2022, the usual 

opening hours will apply. 
 

WEVG Salzgitter GmbH & Co. KG 
 

  


